
 
 
 Year 3CP Classroom Newsletter  

Hello and welcome to the second edition of the 

3CP newsletter.  We hope that you have had a 

wonderful break, the holidays were relaxed and a 

special start to 2018.  

Last term the children completed and created 

some fantastic work surrounding the curriculum. 

Their passion and enthusiasm was faultless and 

allowed them to truly embrace the subjects and 

topics.  

Homework 

English, Maths and Spellings will all be given out 

on a Friday. Spellings should be learnt for a test 

on Wednesdays.  

Both English and Maths are due on Wednesdays.  

Please sign the book once your child has 

completed it or worked no longer than 20 minutes 

on each piece of work. PE kits will be needed on 

Thursdays and we recommend these are kept in 

school for the half term.  

Skills to practice at home 

 Count in multiples of 4, 8, 50 & 100. 

 Reads and writes numbers up to 1000 in 
numerals and in words. 

 Recognise the place value of each digit in 
a three-digit number. 

 Children should also be doing daily 
reading practice. 

 

Curriculum for the Spring Term 
 
Maths - Multiplication, Division, 
Measurement and Fractions 
 
English- Quest stories and non-
chronological reports. 
 
Science- Compare and describing 
different fossils.  
 
History- Changes in Britain from Stone 
Age to Iron Age 
 
Geography- Name local counties and 
identify the human/physical 
characteristics.  
 
P.E.-Gymnastics, OAA and Hockey. 
 
Art- Stone age cave paintings. 
 
Computing- Scratch Programming, E-
safety, Research skills. 
 
R.E.- Christianity   
 
Spanish - Broadening of vocabulary 
 
Dates: 
 
Friday 3rd February – Year 3 will be 
performing a class celebration to the 
school. Parents/guardians will be invited 
to attend.  
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